
From: Ron Bruno <ron@thevideohouse.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 11:11 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Evan Morris 
Subject: Request for dismissal of duplicative application 
 
Hossein 
 
Hope is well. Can you please accept my request to voluntarily dismiss 
WOSC-CD application BRDTA- 
20150331ASW? It is duplicative and WOSC-CD is currently seeking License 
Renewal. Thank you for your  
help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Bruno 
President 
WOSC-CD 
The Videohouse Inc. 
975 Greentree Road 
Pittsburgh, PA 15220 
www.thevideohouse.com 
412-921-7577 – Office 
412-921-5535 – Fax 
412-973-5758 - Cell 
 


